
Notice of Temporary Building Closure - Wheeling High School

This summer Wheeling High School will be temporarily closed due to a major roof replacement that
impacts the main electrical feed route into the building. Administrators are taking prudent support
steps to make sure our families and the community are aware of this temporary closure.
Additionally, residents will be notified about how they can continue to receive needed services such
as registration and guidance counseling.

Schedule Details:

● Regular summer support staff will be available to serve our community from June 5, 2023
through August 3, 2023 at the following:

Buffalo Grove High School
1100 W Dundee Road
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089

○ Enter at door 34. Door 34 is in the circle drive off of Arlington Heights Road
○ Hours: Monday through Thursday 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Note: Buildings are closed Monday June 19, 2023
Note: Buildings are closed Tuesday July 4, 2023

● No sports camps will be hosted at Wheeling High School during the summer of 2023
● No spaces will be available for outside rental between June 3, 2023 and August 15, 2023
● Access to the school grounds will be restricted between June 5, 2023 and August 6, 2023

Other Details:

● Any USPS mail sent to Wheeling High School between June 3, 2023 and August 6, 2023 will
be forwarded to the Wheeling summer support staff at Buffalo Grove

● All package deliveries will be rejected from June 3, 2023 until July 31, 2023.
● Standard district phone numbers will remain the same during the construction work.
● Any families having difficulty reaching regular summer support staff can contact the District at

847-718-7600 and will be put in contact with the correct staff member expeditiously.


